
Kelly Motorized Trails Project 
Public Meetings 

 
The Flagstaff Ranger District of the Coconino National Forest is seeking 
public input on a proposed motorized trail project in the area generally 

located east of I-17 between Mountainaire and Munds Park.     

PLEASE ATTEND ONE OF TWO UPCOMING PUBLIC MEETINGS FOR ADDITIONAL PROJECT 

INFORMATION. PROJECT COMMENTS WILL ALSO BE ACCEPTED AT BOTH LOCATIONS.  
 

Date: Thursday, December 15 
Location: Coconino National Forest Supervisor’s Office, 1824 S Thompson Street in Flagstaff 
Time: 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. 
 
Date: Saturday, December 17 
Location: Pinewood Fire Department in Munds Park 
Time: 1:00 to 2:30 p.m. 
 
 
Additional information on the Kelly Motorized Trail Project can be found on the Coconino National 
Forest website at www.fs.usda.gov/projects/coconino/landmanagement/projects, or by contacting Erin 
Phelps, Writer/Editor at the Flagstaff Ranger District, at 928-527-8240.  

http://www.fs.usda.gov/projects/coconino/landmanagement/projects

